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Employee Recognitions June 2010 
 
 
Name:  Jay Bradbury 
Date:   05/28/2010 
Subject: Ask Us Tell Us - General Feedback 
 
Message: 
I want to commend your employee John Hewitt who found my walllet in the street, got in 
touch with me and brought to my home. He refused any reward. A fine example of 
government service.  
 
The reporter can be contacted.  
 
 
 
From:   Heikkinen, Tom  
Sent:   Friday, May 28, 2010 8:40 AM 
To:   Jay Bradbury 
Cc:   Grande, Joseph; Key, Ken; Water; Pounders, Sharon; Gawenda, Gail 
Subject: RE: Ask Us Tell Us - General Feedback 
 
Mr. Bradbury, 
 
Thank you for writing to inform us of Field Supervisor John Hewitt’s good deed. Though 
it does not surprise us, it always nice to hear positive feedback like this. John 
exemplifies the high standards of public service, personal integrity, and customer 
satisfaction that we hold here at the Water Utility. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Heikkinen 
General Manager 
Madison Water Utility 
 


